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Dear parents/carers,

RE: Summer Fayre — Thursday 11" July- 3:30pm-5:00pm

We will be holding our school summer fayre on Thursday 11 July from 3:30-5:00pm on the school playground. There will be lots
of stalls and games for you and your children to enjoy together.

You must collect your children as normal at 3:30pm and then you can access the fayre. All children attending the fayre must be
accompanied by their parent/ guardian. You will be responsible for your own child whilst attending the fayre.

There will be a range of stalls including face painting, chocolate tombola, bouncy castle, sponge the teacher, penalty shoot-out,
hook-a-duck and many more! These stalls will cost between 20p-£1 per go. Please try to bring change with you instead of notes
where possible. Children will win tokens when playing the games and these tokens can be exchanged for prizes at the prize
collection stall.

We will also be selling raffle tickets during the fayre so you can have your chance to win prizes such as
food hampers, toy hampers, beauty hampers and a free family game of bowling at Hollywood Bow!!
There will also be the ice-cream van and refreshments including candy floss, slushies, waffles and
cookie dough available for you to buy.

There will also be a range of parent stalls selling items such as fragrances, clothes, bags, jewellery and toys.
Please note, there will be no after school clubs on this day as all staff will be supporting at the fayre.

Thank you so much for your help and support with sending donations and we look forward to seeing
everyone enjoying the fayre with their children.

Many thanks,

Miss Turley

Assistant Headteacher

Lots of great prizes to be won!
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